Proclamation
To designate the week of April 14-20, 2024 as

NATIONAL PUBLIC SAFETY TELECOMMUNICATIONS
WEEK

WHEREAS, the dedicated Dispatchers of the Newcastle Police Department daily serve
the citizens of Upton and Weston County by answering their requests for law enforcement,
fire and emergency medical services by dispatching the appropriate assistance as quickly
as possible; and

WHEREAS, Dispatchers work as professionals to improve the emergency response
capabilities of the communications system through their leadership and participation in
training programs such as Emergency Medical Dispatching and Active Shooter Dispatch
training as well as other activities; and

NOW THEREFORE, I, Nicholas Trandahl, Mayor for the Town of Upton, do hereby
proclaim the week of April 14-20, 2024 as “National Public Safety Telecommunications
Week” in the Town of Upton in honor and recognition of Dispatchers and the vital
contribution they make to the safety and well-being of our citizens.

)

Nicholas\Trandahl, Mayor

Dated this 16t day of April 2024

Attest: w\m L@ﬂ’/

Kelley Millar, Clerk/Treasurer




